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Year 5 and 6 Philharmonic Concert 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
On Tuesday 5th March Years 5 and 6 will be visiting the Philharmonic Hall to take part in one of the Royal 
Philharmonic Society’s Key Stage 2 Concerts. This is part of our Spring Scheme of Work for Music. The concert 
starts at 10.30am and will last for 1 hour and 15 minutes. The children will return to school in time for lunch.  
 
The children will require the following:  
Full school uniform and coat.  
Inhaler if required Water bottle.  
 
The cost of the trip is £10 per child which covers the coach and the Philharmonic ticket cost.  
 
If possible, please can you pay via the School Gateway App. Please download the free app by searching ‘School 
Gateway’ in your App store if you have not done so already. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Year 5 and 6 Teachers.  
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..  

Philharmonic Hall Concert – Tuesday 5th March 
 
 I give permission for my child…………………………………… class………………… To attend to above concert.  
 
 
I have paid by School Gateway App 
 
 
I have paid by cash/cheque  
 
 
 
Signed …………………………………………………………………… 
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